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Via Hand Delivery and E-Mail

May 13, 2011

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Thomas P. O’Neill
Senior Counsel
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Re: DG 11-_ National Grid Fiscal Year 2011 (April 1, 2010-March 31,2011) Cast Iron/Bare
Steel Replacement Program Results

Dear Ms. Howland:

Attached are nine (9) copies of the EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc. d/b/a National Grid NH (“National
Grid NH”) report of fiscal year 2011 results for the Cast fron Bare Steel Replacement Program. As noted
in the report, National Grid NH is seeking a permanent increase in base distribution delivery rates in the
amount of $521,590 effective for usage on and after July 1, 2011. This request is made pursuant to
the Merger Settlement Agreement approved by the Commission in Order No. 24,777 dated July 12, 2007,
in Docket DG 06-107.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

TPOI1r
Enclosure

cc: Stephen P. Frink, Assistant Director, Gas and Water Division
Randall S. Knepper, Director, Safety Division
Alexander Speidel, Esq.
Meredith A. Hatfield, Office of the Consumer Advocate

40 Sylvan Road, MA 02451
T: 781-907-1809 F:781-907-5701 thomas.p.oneill@usngrjcj.com www.nationalgrid.com


